Timka Resources, Ltd.

00216953

November: 27, 1990

Dave Gottenborg
Fountainhead Resources, Ltd.
621-17th Street, Suite 1421
Denver, CO 80293

Dear Mr. Gottenborg:

Enclosed please find plugging reports for the wells that
were plugged by Timka. There are four copies for each well sign
and mail four copies to the 0il and Gas Conservation Commission.
The form states for the original and one copy but I believe that
they require a total of four now. I do not have the new forms
as yet. Sign all four copies and photo copy one for your records.
The cement receipts are attached and are ready to mail after they
are signed.

My apology for taking so long but I didn't know that I would
be filling out the reports. Next time I will do each well as it is
plugged to avoid any problems. If you have any questions regarding
the enclosed material please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Mo Rlald

Gwen Hall, Secretary
TIMKA RESOURCES, LTD.
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Enclosures:

1520 East Mulberry Street - Suite 240 - Fort Collins, Colorado 80524 /



